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Recommendation letter

We have been working with Mr. Vazken Medzavorian since 2012.
Our company is very satisfied with the provided services and his prompt actions
whenever he is needed.

His work has been greatly appreciated by our company. His knowledge and
professional experience are very helpful for us.

Raretrail Holdings Limited recommend Mr. Vazken Medzavorian as a highly

professional person.
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